

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Throughout the season, our players, coaches and volunteers will be involved in many games, practices, activities and tournaments. Because we are proud of our program, Derby Little League would like to provide local media outlets with information and pictures of our players and league officials performing on and off the field. Derby Little League would also like to post photographs of our players on our website and on our official Facebook page.

Please visit our website at www.derbylittleleague.com and find us on Facebook at Derby Little League for constant updates.

	Photogra <mark>ph</mark> Rel	ease Form
	Yes, I give Derby Little League permission to use a photograph of my child for the newspaper, website and/or Facebook.	
	No, I do not give Derby Little League permission to publish or distribute a photograph of my child.	
Signature of Parent/Guardian		Date
	Player's N	